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The Nodal Protocol and Guides Resolution Task Force (NPGRTF) met April 19, 2011.
On April 19, the NPGRTF met for its regularly scheduled meeting. During the meeting the following items were discussed:
1. The group reviewed the draft NOGRR on Clarified Responsibly Entities for Reporting Sabotage Information to NERC. This Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) adds Entities responsible for notifying NERC or other governmental agencies of a threat of sabotage.
2. The group reviewed the draft NOGRR on Entity Responsible for Load Shed During EEA Level 3. Language change to clarify who is responsible to shed load during an EEA Level 3 event and directed by whom.

Action items for the group, assignments were made to develop and bring back for next meeting one NPRR and several NOGRRs.
Next OWG meeting – May 19, 2011 at the ERCOT Met Center room 168.
